WARNOCK & ASSOCIATES, LL.C

ENGINEERING, MANAGEMENT & PLANNING

October 30, 2013

Madison County Board of Supervisors
P.O. Box 608
Canton, MS 39046

Re: Cedar Hill Road Guardrail
Madison County, MS

Gentlemen,

During our annual maintenance ride with District 2 Supervisor, Ronny Loft, it is apparent that the
condition of Cedar Hill Road over the box culvert at the lake crossing is gradually getting worse. 1 feel
like there is a need for a set of guardrails at this location as the shoulders deteriorate and expose the box
culvert headwalls. The shoulders can be repaired but I think the guardrails still need to be installed due to
the narrow width of Cedar Hill Road and its shoulders over the box and safety concerns that arise as the
road continues to deteriorate.

Madison County has done two similar projects over the past couple of years and one of them was on
Cedar Hill Road. The other was on Tisdale Road. Both projects were done by Atwood Fence Co.
Although I do not have a formal quote on this particular project, I did talk to Atwood about this and their
prices are still very close to what they were two years ago. With that being said, we can do this guardrail
project for under $15,000.

In closing, thank you for allowing Warnock & Associates to serve you. If you have any questions, please
don’t hesitate to contact me at 601-855-2250.

Sincerel

k & Associgle, kL @
~

Jimmy Vickers
onstruction Manager
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